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Dear House Fisheries Committee Members, 
 
We ask your support for Robert Ruffner for the Board of Fish. 
It is way past time to have a board member from the Kenai Peninsula,  
especially when due to the decisions of the Department of Fish and Game,  
3/4 of the state come to the Kenai Peninsula to fish. 
 
Thank you for considering our comments, 
 
Karen S. McGahan (51 year resident of Nikiski) 
Richard C. McGahan, Sr. (60 year resident of Nikiski 


